

Richard Osborne < littleabner3@gmail.com>

2023 in-service training completed for your Code Enforcement Officer certification

1 message

dos.sm.Codes.Training <dosCodesTraining@dos.ny.gov> To: "littleabner3@gmail.com" < littleabner3@gmail.com>

Tue, Jun 20, 2023 at 5:57 AM

Dear Richard,

This notice confirms, according to our records, that as of 6/8/2023 you have fulfilled all in-service training requirements for 2023 required to maintain your active status as a Code Enforcement Officer (certification #1021-0373). You are now active for the calendar year January 1, 2024 through December 31, 2024.

Janet Miller

Program Aide, Division of Building Standards and Codes

New York State Department of State

99 Washington Avenue, Suite 1160

Albany, NY 12231

(518) 474-4073

www.dos.ny.gov

RECEIVED

JUN 2 0 2023

OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK WINDSOR, NY